Dear Mr. Turner,

I would like to express to you my gratitude for letting me be a part of your staff. I thoroughly enjoyed my time here at Reagan Elementary. However, my family and I are moving to Crowell and out of convenience I have already taken a position in Crowell. Do to this decision I will be unable to return this year. Again, I would like to express my appreciation for the kindness you, the school board, the faculty, and staff of Reagan have shown me through the years. It was a pleasure to work for you.

Sincerely,

Shara Watson

Deceived and Accepted 1-17-17